SAAD Newsletter Copy:
Smoke Alarm Action Day:
Last year, 49% of the homes damaged/destroyed by fire in NSW did not contain a working smoke alarm (either not working or not present). In 2022, the figure was 50%.
This year, on 1 June, Fire and Rescue NSW are urging the community to take part in the inaugural Smoke Alarm Action Day.
Be smart and take part! Check that you have a smoke alarm and test that it works. If you don’t have an alarm, or it doesn’t make a sound, Fire and Rescue NSW want to hear from you. Contact them via their Safety Visits program, to book a free visit and the installation of a new smoke alarm.
Bookings to be made through: www.fire.nsw.gov.au/SafetyVisits
